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COMMITTEE ON HEMISPHERIC SECURITY
Original: Spanish
N O T I C E

(Postponement of the CSH meeting originally scheduled for January 18, 2018)


The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the permanent missions of the OAS member states and, on instructions from the Chair of the Committee on Hemispheric Security (CSH), wishes to advise that the CSH meeting originally scheduled for Thursday, January 18, 2018, has been postponed.

A new date to consider the items scheduled for that meeting will be announced at the earliest opportunity.
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